
                                                                             

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
  

Academy Newsletter 
Friday 30th April 2021 

Summer Term 

Issue: 28 

 

St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  

 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Nursery  Zackery 

EYFS Evie 

Year 1 Anushka 

Year 2 Isadora 

Year 3 Azariah 

Year 4 Ronnie 

Year 5 Tommy 

Year 6 Maria 

 

Dr Bike 
 

Do you cycle? Is your bike in need of 
servicing? Dr Bike is offering free 

servicing from qualified mechanics in 
the Bromley area. See the flier attached 

for dates and locations. 

 

Uniform 
 
 
 
 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stpeterandpaulcatholic 
 
As you are aware, all uniform will need to be ordered from Price and Buckland in future. The Academy will no longer be 
stocking any uniform, however we have a small amount of uniform still in stock. Please contact the Office if you wish to 

know what is still available. Once this has gone, all uniform will have to be ordered online.  
 

If you would like any pre-loved uniform then please see the attached list from the PTA, who will be happy to help you 
with this. 

 

Summer Term Dates 
 

BANK HOLIDAY Monday 3rd May 2021 
 School closes Friday 28th May 2021 

 
Half Term Monday 31st May 2021 - Friday 4th June 

2021 
  

School starts Monday 7th June 2021 
School closes Friday 23rd July 2021 

Friday 23rd July – Stars to finish 4:30pm 
 
 

 

 

Menu Change – Tuesday 

4th May 2021 

 
Due to Monday 3rd May 

being a Bank Holiday, on 
Tuesday 4th May the children 

will be served Monday’s 
menu. Please let your child 

know.  

 

Morning Lateness 

Please note, if your child is late for their class 

start time they may be asked to wait until the 

following class goes in. This could mean 

having to wait a further 10minutes. 

Please try your best to be on time. 

Thank you. 

 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stpeterandpaulcatholic


 

 
Academy Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Help with Meal Times 
 

Marcus Rashford has joined forces with the Michelin-starred chef 
Tom Kerridge to create a series of recipes and ideas designed to help 

tackle food poverty. The social media campaign, named Full 
Time:Get cooking with Marcus and Tom, will feature a host of 

celebrity guests to inspire people to make basic but healthy meals on 
a budget. There will be a total of 52 tutorials - one a week for a year 

- which will be posted on the duo's official FullTime Meals 
Instagram page every Sunday, starting on 25 April. 

 
 

Data Collection Forms 

All children, except Year 6, have received a 

Data Collection Form. Every year, around 

this time, we send these out to give the 

parents/carers an opportunity to update the 

details we hold on file. If you have no 

alterations to be made, please simply sign 

the back page. If you do have changes, 

please write these on the form and return it 

to the Academy as soon as possible.  

Nursery 

Vacancies 

September Start  

The Application and 

Supplementary Information 

Form can be found on the 

Academy website, on the 

Admissions Page.  

For further information please 

contact the Academy Office. 

 

Bromley SEND Matters 

 

Please follow this link to the 

Bromley SENDMatters March 

2021 newsletter. This newsletter provides 

updates about the latest SEND news, 

developments and services across Bromley. 

 

Holiday Requests  

As you are aware, taking children on holiday is unauthorised, 

therefore any requests for holidays will be submitted to the 

Governors and the Local Authority and may be subject to a 

penalty. However, in order for us to maintain a high level of 

safeguarding, if you have booked to go away on holiday it is 

essential that you notify the Academy Office. 

Please note that it will take the Academy at least 2 weeks to process your 

request, when submitting your form. 

 

Bromley MENCAP 

Drop-ins 

We have our drop-in with Paul Cabb on Thursday 6th May – see the attached flyer. 

If you ‘d like joining details, please 

email autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org 

 

On Tuesday 25th May at 10am we have a general drop-in with no speaker.  Come 

along for a chat, to meet other parents or to ask questions/share experiences.  For 

joining details, again email autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org 

 

Bromley Children’s Project training seminars 

Please find attached the new timetable for Bromley Children’s Project seminars this 

term.  Some are autism specific, while others are more general parenting 

courses.  Please contact them for further details and to register for sessions. 

 

http://xl1nl.mjt.lu/nl2/xl1nl/5ypk9.html
http://xl1nl.mjt.lu/nl2/xl1nl/5ypk9.html
mailto:autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org
mailto:autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org

